
8th Grade Students and Families, 

 

What a year this has been! We feel so lucky to have had the chance to learn with you throughout 
the year and are excited for what is to come in each of your futures. Since we were mostly all 
already able to celebrate the end of the year with our 8th grade trip to Moab, we can look 
forward to the last couple weeks of the year. In this, we will be reading and writing short stories, 
learning about the 1990s and 2000s, and closing out the year in math and science. May 23rd will 
be the last day to submit any late or incomplete work for any of your core classes. 

Outside of your classes, check-out for the year and your last day of school will be on May 25th, 
followed by the 8th Grade Reflections night from 6-8pm. Families are invited to attend this night 
of celebration where we will begin in the main gym with awards and certificates, followed by a 
dance in the commons for the 8th grade students. 

We wish you the best of luck as you continue your education in high school. 

 

Best Wishes, 

Your 8th Grade Teachers

 

P. S. If you have borrowed a book from a teacher’s library or the school library, get those 
returned. Names should be on the inside cover to identify which teacher it belongs to. Students 
who have checked out the books will be fined if they are not returned by May 19th.


